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To whom it may concern,  
 
I recently surrendered my house after the Mr Fluffy buyback program was introduced by the 
ACT Government.  This email relates to the application made by the government for the 
relaxation of the zoning laws specific to RZ1 blocks affected by Mr fluffy. My block is 940 
square metres and falls within the criteria for the asbestos task force to subdivide and then 
sell as two separately titled blocks. I had intended on buying this block back and building a 
new house on the block. However with the proposed changes and the likelihood of the block 
being split, the price of the two blocks will be inflated and in turn too expensive for me to 
buy back. 
 
I see it as an abuse of process and of the entire Mr Fluffy situation that the asbestos task force 
is potentially able to circumvent the zoning laws which would normally apply to any one else 
wishing to split the title of an RZ1 block. As such I completely oppose the application made 
by the taskforce, not only because it will affect me in my desires to rebuild on a block which I 
was compelled to sell because of a bungled government initiative, but also because the 
government of all people should have to comply with the laws it put in place in the first 
place, and should not be allowed to change laws because it suits their agenda.   
 
Please contact me if you require any further information.  
 
Regards,  
 
NAME WITHHELD 


